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Small school. Big heart.

Dear Parents and Guardians,

We are thrilled to welcome many new families to the St. Bernadette community! Please
join the faculty and staff in helping these parents (and their students) feel right at home.

Dan and Kayla Altman (Bryson, Kindergarten)
Edenilson and Nicole Daniels (Jeremy, 4th grade)
Ben and Amanda Donley (Reid, Kindergarten)
Jeremy and Ali Ernst (Irelyn, Kindergarten)
Chris and Jennifer Gregory (Mya, 2nd grade)
Stephen and Denyse Hannah (Natilee, 1st grade)
Gerald and Maggie King (Zoey, Kindergarten)
Maranda Hughes (Kenton McCloud, Kindergarten; Kinlie McCloud, 1st grade;
Korbin McCloud, 2nd grade)
Casey and Molly Lyle (Evan Moore, 6V)
Christian and Anjela Mangrum (Sophia 5th grade; Sierra 8th grade)
Allison Muldoon (Charles and Stanley Thobe, Kindergarten)
Erin Rains (Caroline Hughes, 1st grade; Tennyson Hughes 2nd grade; Emerson
Hughes 3G)

Our Kindergarten welcomes nine students from preschool with older siblings in the
building, so their families already "know the ropes," but the following preschool families
are new to the "big school." Please make them feel welcome, too!

James and Victoria Hartman (Joseph)
Tony and Amanda Hein (Arianna)

http://stbameliaschool.org/


Ryan Robinson (Easton Huebner)
Andrew and Rachel Janszen (Ava)
Justin and Courtney Treftz (Nylah)
John and Angela Tyliszczak (Emma and James)

And joining us from a family already enrolled...
Maya Barreto (4th grade, younger sister to Michael, grade 8)
Avery Hein (2nd grade, older brother to Arianna, Kindergarten)

And returning to St. Bernadette...
PJ Cleaver (4th grade) (John and Christi Cleaver)
Reddyn Cleaver (5th grade)
Mason Patrick (6S) (Ryan and Stephanie Patrick)

Welcome to the 2019-2020 St. Bernadette family!

~Mrs. Ingram

MEET THE TEACHER NEXT MONDAY NIGHT

Plan on joining us next Monday, August 26, for our
Ice Cream Social and Meet the Teacher event from 5:30 -
8:00.

NEW PARENTS please check in at the cafeteria
between 5:15 and 5:30.

A full schedule of events for that evening will be emailed to all
parents by Thursday.

We look forward to seeing you!

More information about the First Day of School will be included with
the Meet the Teacher details, coming to your inbox soon!

TRANSPORTATION INFORMATION

If you live in West Clermont School District, you
can check your route information HERE. The
Username is the first two letters of the child's last
name, followed by the first four letters of the child's

first name. The Password is the child's 8-digit birth date with no dashes or slashes. For
example, John Doe, with a birth date of April 1, 1999 would have a username of
dojohn. The Password would be 04011999.

Once you have logged into the Tyler's e-Link site, click on the "student" tab for
information.

To get information for a child living in Batavia or New Richmond school districts,
please call the numbers below.

Batavia: 513-732-0935
New Richmond: 513-553-0266

PIZZA CHALLENGE
NIGHT!

https://elink.nationalexpresscorp.com/ElinkWestClermontCincinnattiOH/Login.aspx?ReturnUrl=%2fElinkWestClermontCincinnattiOH


Our first challenge night of the year is
on September 5. Mark your calendar
to patronize the Amelia LaRosa's and
St. B will get %15 of the proceeds!
More details, soon.

Suggestions and Requests

 ​

mailto:lingram@stbernadetteamelia.org
https://www.facebook.com/St-Bernadette-School-259113524127176/

